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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Lake Central School Corporation earns 3 EPA Energy Star Designations 

St. John, Indiana – August 29, 2018 

Lake Central School Corporation is proud to announce that on August 2, 2018, Lake Central High School 
was notified that they had earned the United States Environmental Protection Agency’s Energy Star 
Award. 

The award was made based upon the commitment to energy efficiencies that have been realized 
throughout the entire Lake Central High School facility. 

This award is in addition to both Protsman and Peifer Elementary Schools who earned Energy Star status 
earlier this summer.   

A decal will be displayed prominently near the main exterior entrances to all three of these buildings. 

Architectural firm, Schmidt & Associates as well as construction managers Turner/Powers a joint 
venture, were instrumental in delivering the state of the art facilities at both Lake Central High School 
and Protsman Elementary.   At Peifer, Schmidt & Associates along with Automated Logic assisted with 
the recently installed HVAC system.  Schmidt & Associations along with Automated Logic Inc. and Arctic 
Engineering have partnered with LCSC to maximize efficiencies of the mechanical systems at all three 
buildings.    

Lake Central School Corporation would like to thank its key partners in helping to achieve these honors.   
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